
Tom & Ruth Denlinger Prayer Requests - August 2022
Serving with www.lightshineministries.org for the past 27 years

Hello Everyone!

Greetings in the Name of our Lord Jesus Christ. I just completed a long journey driving 
across America - taking my mother’s SUV and household belongings to the ferry in Bellingham, 
Washington. In July, another LightShine Alaska couple drove our new minibus to the same ferry. 
It is a pricey (but important) service in getting vehicles to Alaska. After my father died in December, 
my mother decided to move to Kenai, Alaska which is near where my brother Dean and his wife 
Rochelle live. Kenai is about 
3.5 hours from our mission 
base in Palmer.

On the way, I stopped at 
the home of Marty & 
Deborah Hogen in Boz-
eman, Montana and stayed 
with them for 2 nights. It 
was a much needed break. I 
was very thankful. 
 
I worked with the Hogen’s 
at Sight & Sound The-
atres for many years. Deb-
orah worked with me in 
set construction and Marty 
and I were actors togeth-
er in several shows. If you 
ever took time to watch 
the photographic production on our website called “The Signature of the Creator”, Marty was 
the voice of God in that production. They took me to the headwaters of the Missouri River where 
Lewis and Clark journied in their famous expedition. I am quite thankful for them and would ask 
you to pray for them as we plan more creative goals using the arts to point people to Jesus. 

LightShine Alaska has officially begun the work on our mission base house. It is time to trans-
form this old house into a useable tool for the future. CLICK HERE to see a new video explain-
ing this vision. We have already raised approx. $40,000 to begin this new work and should raise an 
additional $85,000 to complete the first floor and make it useable till we can complete the upstairs 
as well. Once completed, we can move in to the base full time and develop several new ministries 
that we are praying about. It is absolutely vital to run this base full time. Would you please pray 
for my wife and I.  We need His clear direction if He wants us to move from PA to Alaska.

My passion is encouraging others to finish well and keep their eyes on Jesus!

Go to our website and see the work that is happening and click on our personal page to see the 
responsibilities that I have. Ruth and I appreciate your prayer and support. . Thank you so much!
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